
 

 

Dear students and parents, 

It's been a great start to the year already with busy classes and great spirit!  

We’ve got another busy year coming up, with ambition to secure our own permanent venue 

to run full time throughout the week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep coming to classes and keep up the great work! 

 

 

KSN Connor 

 

New students 

A big warm welcome to our new 

students: Eviee, Grace, Femi and Fay! 

And welcome back to Korben who 

has re-joined us after taking a break.  

It's great to see students coming back, 

even after time away. 

Upcoming events 

Grading is coming up on the 26th of 

March, classes will be focused on 

getting you all ready for this. Try and 

join as many classes as you can 

before then, I’m sure you’ll all do 

great! 

 

Important information 

A gentle reminder to our current 

students: 

Your yearly insurance membership is 

up for renewal as was sent out via 

email. Please ensure that this is paid, 

otherwise you are not insured to train 

with us. 

Please do this as soon as possible to 

avoid missing classes. 

 

Did you know? 

Kuk Sool Won was founded in 

1958 by our Grandmaster In 

Hyuk Suh. There are now over 

1.4 million members across 27 

different countries worldwide. 


